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4 March 2016 

 

ASX Announcement 
 
 
Receipt of 203D and 249D Notices 
 
 
Echo Resources Limited (the company; ASX:EAR) wishes to advise that the company has 
received the 203D and 249D notices from Dr Ernst Kohler a shareholder of the Company, seeking 
removal of Mr A McIntosh as a Director of the company and re-appointment of Dr E Kohler as a 
Director of the company. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
Kate Stoney 
Company Secretary  
Echo Resources Ltd 

 


